8th January 2018

Jane Harvey Myer Meadow House Mains Hutton Berwick-upon-Tweed TD15 1TN

Dear Jane

## Application for recognition of the Scottish Council of Taekwondo (SCoT)

I am writing with regards to the application for recognition of the Scottish Council of Taekwondo.

I am delighted to inform you that the application has been successful and that **sport**scotland, *Sport England*, *Sport Wales and Sport Northern Ireland* now recognise the Scottish Council of Taekwondo as the Scottish Governing Body (SGB) for Taekwondo, conditional on SCoT's continued development and compliance with the following conditions, which will be monitored by the **sport**scotland Partnership Manager.

- 1.1 A review of membership monitoring systems to be completed to ensure accurate data capture systems are in place.
- 1.2 Ongoing provision of accurate membership information from all the organisations affiliated to SCoT.
- 1.3 All documentation (strategy, annual plan, membership information, anti-doping, etc) to be published on the website.
- 1.4 sportscotland to continue be invited to Board meeting and to receive copies of minutes.

I have included as an appendix to this letter a summary of what recognition means. The **sport**scotland website also contains a list of recognised SGB's at <a href="https://sportscotland.org.uk/sport-a-z/">https://sportscotland.org.uk/sport-a-z/</a>. If you would like to be included in the listing please forward all relevant information to Megan Griffiths at recognition@sportscotland.org.uk.

Many recognised SGBs also display the **sport**scotland logo on their website, if you wish to do so you can download our logo from our website via the link below. <a href="https://sportscotland.org.uk/documents/publications/sportscotlandcreditkit final.pdf">https://sportscotlandcreditkit final.pdf</a>

In the meantime I wish you every success in the development of Taekwondo in Scotland.

Yours sincerely

John Lunn

**Head of Pathways** 

Megan Cullih

cc Megan Griffiths Fiona Lilley



Doges, Templeton on the Green, 62 Templeton Street, Glasgow G40 1DA Tel: 0141 534 6500 Fax: 0141 534 6501 Web: www.sportscotland.org.uk Chair: Louise Martin CBE Chief Executive: Stewart Harris





